Pei Chun Public School Continual Assessment 1, 2004 English Language Primary 2

Nam	e:()	Date: 1st March 2004
Class	s: Primary 2 ()	Marks:
Subj	ect Teacher:	60
Time	e: 1 hr 10 min	Parent's signature:
		William To The Party of the Party of the State of the Sta
	,	·
Sect	ion A: Spelling (5/x 1m)	Andrews Andrews Andrews (green and representative and representative and representative and an address and four-wi-
1.	The peacock has beautiful	gafallare.Stade een farrenapuung-een japaggara, opan perpenyaan uurun teete
2.	Please remember to put on your	
3.	Mrs Lim has two	SOUS 9
4,	Our family loves to go to the	A second
5.	I want to be a	when I orow un

Section B: Vocabulary (10 x 1m) Choose the most suitable answer and write it in the brackets provided.	s number (1, 2 or 3)
6. Uncle Lee putson a	as it is a very hot
(1) coat	
(2). singlet (3) jacket	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
7. Minah wears her to to It is very comfortable.	sleep every night.
(1) uniform (2) costume (3) pyjamas	()
8. The teacher is writing a between the two boys.	on the fight
(1) list (2) report (3) postcard	
9. She writes the address on the posting it.	there before
(1) timetable (2) calendar (3) envelope	
10. My sister her friend party.	
(1) talked(2) picked(3) invited	· Y
the majority income	

11.	The fat hen	. as	it	mov	/es	ab	out	ıù	the
	(1) quacks(2) clucks(3) grunts		•		_		. ()
12.	Peter visited his sick grandfathe last week.	er in	. th		1.11	r Y			erek sanak sanak
	(1) church (2) station (3) hospital	× ·		٠		į	()
13.	John's father is a in this food centre.		u≯ts	He s	ells	s ch	ick	en :	rice
	(1) florist(2) hawker(3) cobbler						(•) .
14.	The clown is doing some The children are laughing away (1) funny (2) boring (3) polite	**************************************	-re		hym haadaasa	7	· (tric	cks.
	Weilin did not bring any food wit			erda	У, :	so	· ·		
	(1) enjoyed(2) shared(3) munched		•		*		()

Cho	ction C: Grammar (10 x 1m) cose the most suitable answer and write its number the brackets provided.	(1, 2	or 3
16.	Does Lina to go home today?		
	(1) has (2) have (3) had	and the second s	,
of party	Tom and I love to swim. swimming together.	ofte	n go
	(1) He (2) They (3) We	Č	}
18.	Miss Fu likes blouses very mu	ich.	<i>\$11</i>
	(1) this(2) that(3) these	Č)
(9,	did the children go to the shop	?	•
,	(1) Why (2) What (3) Which) .
20.	When we were playing hide-and-seek, Devi hithe sofa.	d	΄, '
	(1) over(2) above(3) behind	· d	

21.	My brother and sisterSunday.	up	early	las
	(1) wake(2) wakes(3) woke			**************************************
22.	They want to the net out	of th	ne wate	er.
	(1) pull(2) pulled(3) pulls		(j
23.	Mr Yeo will the room to	mon	ow.	
	(1) clean(2) cleaned(3) cleans		- ()
24.	Would you like coffeeN	Tilo?		
,	(1) if (2) or (3) but	v		ブ
25.	The boys carried the box that was the			W.
	(1) heavy(2) heavier(3) heaviest		(*	.)

Section D: Grammar Cloze (5 x 1m) Fill in the blanks with a suitable word. Use each word <u>once</u> only.

are	we	him	say	er er en
were	they	said	shall	٠

Raju did very well in the	e examination. As a reward,
Raju's parents decided to take	e (26)to Sentos:
for a holiday.	
**How (27)	we going there?" asked
Raju.	
^{cc} We (28)	take a ferry," replied his
father.	
His father told the famil	y that (29)
would leave on Friday. Raju'	s mother (30)
that she would pack some clo	thes to bring along.

Section E: Vocabulary Cloze (5 x 1m)

Fill in the blanks with a suitable word. Use each word <u>once</u> only.

hoped blew knock bedroom bump roared swept windows

It was raining heavily. The wind (31)
very strongly. The rain hit against the (32)
Lightning struck and thunder (33)
Anne was doing her homework. She was very scared. She
(34)that her sister would come back from her
friend's birthday party soon. After a while, there was a
on the door. It was her sister. She was
very happy to see her.

Section F: Word Order		X	2m)
-----------------------	--	---	-----

Rearrange the words to form sentences or questions.

Begin each sentence with a capital letter and end it with a full stop (.) or a question mark (?).

36. <u>tomatoes I in can green basket many see</u> the

37. that please in do tiger not the cage feed

38. puts toy John all big box the cars a into

39. my did any cousins on pick the beach seashells

40. the waiting there office was outside old woman an

Section	G:	Editing	(5	X	1	m	1

Read the sentences carefully.

Each of the underlined words contains a grammatical error.

A wrong or missing punctuation mark is indicated by a circle. The apostrophe should be written as 's or s'. Put the correct punctuation mark or word in each of the boxes.

41.	The little girl can wrote very well.
42.	This new knife is sharpest than the old one.
43.	Does Liming read a lot of books at home
44.	My aunt went to the dentist every six months.

) s file under the chair.

We found Sarah

45.

Section H: Comprehension Open-ended (5 x 2m)

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow. Answer in complete sentences.

One day, Ben and Nick went fishing near a river. They sat under a tree with branches spreading over the river. Ben heard some sounds above him. He looked up and saw two squirrels. They were chasing each other happily. He smiled and watched them.

Suddenly, one of the squirrels fell from the branch and landed in the river. It was trying hard to stay alive in the water. Ben quickly jumped into the water. He moved his arms and kicked his legs quickly, trying to keep afloat.

Ben caught the squirrel and took it out of the water. 10 Then he put it back on the branch. He was happy with himself. Nick felt proud of Ben's brave act.

46. Who went fishing with Ben?

Why did Be	en jump into the water?	
Million Chairmage (Million Class), Full Chairmage (Million Chairmage)		
a three lights and the second production of th		***************************************
How did Be	en stay alive in the water?	
How did Ni	ick feel about Ben's brave act?	
-		

*** End of Paper ***

Set by : Ms. Chang Lai Ying Vetted by : P2 English Committee teachers

EL/P2/CA1/2004/Page 11 of 11



		<u>.</u>		·
1) feathers		shall	36)	I can see many tomatoes in the green baskets.
2) scarf	29)	they	37)	Please do not feed that tiger in the cage.
3) handsome	30)	said		
4) circus	31)	blew	38)	John puts all the toy cars into a big box.
5) veterinarian	32)	windows	200	_
6) 2	33)	roared	39)	Did my cousins pick up any seashells on the beach?
7) 3	34)	hoped		There was an old woman waiting outside the office. write
8) 2	35)	knock		
9) 3	42)	sharper		
10) 3	43)	?		
11) 2	44)	goes		
12) 3	45)	* S		
13) 2	46)	Nick went	fis	hing with Ben.
14) 1	47)	The squirrels were on the branches when the boys saw them.		
15) 2	48)		d in	to the water to save the
16) 2		squirrel.		
17) 3	49)	Ben stayed alive in the water because he moved his arms and kicked his legs.		
18) 3	50)	Nick felt proud of Ben's brave act.		
19) 1				
20) 3	•			
21) 3				
22) 1				
23) 1				
24) 2				•
25) 3 26) him				,

27) are